Executive Summary

· The OSGeo Aust-NZ Chapter welcomes the opportunity to bid for FOSS4G in 2009.  Our bid has the full support of the Sydney Convention and Visitors Bureau and its partners the New South Wales Government; the City of Sydney; and the city’s business tourism industry. 

· Our conference theme is “User Friendly”, aiming to increase the uptake of GeoFOSS by focusing on users and the user experience. The government sector will be specifically targeted within the conference program. Our committee has many government representatives who will facilitate promotion. 
· Australia and New Zealand has strong Geospatial Open Source and General Open Source Communities with participants embedded in many Open Source projects. FOSS4G in Australia will increase the global reach and the understanding of the organisation and its mission.  Sydney as the host city for FOSS4G 2009 will assist in the promotion of OSGeo as the community hub for GeoFOSS practitioners within Australia and the Asia Pacific region.
· Our bid has triggered the excitement and support of the greater Australian Linux Community. Jeff and Pia Waugh, committee members from the successful 2007 Australian Linux Conference, are on our bid committee. Linux Australia will provide their robust network infrastructure, connections to fat data pipes, and will evangelize our conference to Open Source sponsors and potential delegates.

· A professional conference organizer is being used to ensure a professional experience.

· Sydney venues are located within or close to the central business district, with accommodation available to suit all tastes and budgets. The proposed venue for FOSS4G 2009 is the University of New South Wales, which can provide access to high speed connections and is capable of accommodating specialised workshops.

· Sydney, one of the world’s most highly awarded cities, is the gateway to Australia and is accessible to all delegates with over 40 passenger airlines flying into Sydney International Airport and over 500 flights arriving per week.  To the Asia Pacific region alone, Sydney has 248 departures weekly.
  This makes Sydney a highly accessible location for delegates travelling from Asia. 

· Sydney is an extremely cost-effective city.  A stay in Sydney costs significantly less than an average stay Washington, London, Seoul or Singapore. 

· Sydney and Australia’s high desirability as a destination, will assist in attracting more delegates to the conference.  In many cases Sydney draws larger attendance levels than previously staged conferences. 

· The internationally competitive rates and excellent range of accommodation in Sydney provide a variety of choices to suit all delegates.  The entire Sydney region has over 32,500 hotel, motel rooms and serviced apartments.  The average cost of a night’s stay in a Sydney hotel is approximately $AUD142 per room.

· Sydney has leisure opportunities to satisfy and delight everyone.  Many wonderful pre and post touring destinations are less than three hours fly or drive from Sydney.  
· We believe Sydney will exceed all expectations for a memorable Conference and look forward to the opportunity to welcome FOSS4G to Sydney, Australia in 2009.
� Sydney International Airport, 2007


� Australian Bureau of Statistics, Tourism Data, June 2007. 
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